
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 0208 340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

28th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child has been selected to take part in a 4-week basketball training camp at South Harringay 

School. This will be run by London Elite every Tuesday lunchtime between 12.15 and 13.15, starting from 

Tuesday 7th March. Children will be required to wear their PE kits on this day. Please see all the details 

below sent to us by Clasford Stirling and London Elite. 

 “On behalf of London Elite, funders Tottenham Grammar Foundation and Broadwater Farm Community 
Enterprise Workshop 1992, we welcome you all to the start of The London Elite Primary School Basketball 
Development Programme, ALL FREE. 

As agreed, we will start training Tuesday 7th March 2023 for 1 hour 15 mins, 1 day per week for 4 weeks 
in each school. At the end of the 4 weeks in-school training period we will identify and select 3 to 5 
students from each school to become London Elites, Elite Basketball Squad. 

After the four weeks training there will be 2 Basketball competitions for all schools at the Broadwater 
Farm Community Centre, medals will be given to all participating student, trophies will be given to winner 
& runners up, winning School will receive the Primary Schools basketball Cup, details will be sent after 
well in advance. 

We will be offering the students selected, free training after school on Wednesday evenings. Times will 
follow at our HQ’s in Broadwater Farm Community Centre, Adams Road N17 6HE, for 12 weeks after we 
have finished the School programme, a confirmation letter will be given to you to hand to the parents 
after the selection process is complete. 

Any keen players not selected for the Elite Basketball Squad can continue their development training 
with us as our development squad on the same Wednesday evening at a different time, times to follow. 

We are dedicating Wednesday evenings solely as a Basketball night, where the Elite players will be 
offered extra free homework club facilities, amongst other things. We are positively hopeful that this 
development model for primary schools will inspire our funders and the local authority to continue their 
support in following years. Thank you all for being the founders of what is going to be a very successful 
primary schools basketball project for many years to come. 

Clasford Stirling MBE & The London Elite Staff” 

 

Adam Alon 

Head Sports Coach at South Harringay 

 

 



 

 


